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    If solar energy were efficient and effective, private enterprise would be streaming to it.  They are
NOT because it is neither efficient or cost effective.  If FPL was not getting a total tax write-off for
the solar energy programs it is supporting (and building, such as Desoto County), they would not be
doing any solar energy.  As a Florida  taxpayer, it is not my responsibility to provide tax dollars to
increase production or use of a product that is not viable on its own.  I do not support any
programs that include any mandates or subsidies to the solar energy financially disasterous
endeavors.  Anyone who wants solar power should be free to pay for it on their own.  I also do not
support tax credits or write-offs for companies like FPL to promote something that is unsustainable
on the free market.  Why is our government pouring our hard earned money into something that
cannot establish a cost-benefit????
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